
         
     

Town of Kittery 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 
Qualified Environmental Professional Services for the 

EPA Brownfields Clean-up Site, Wood Island Life Saving Station 
Deadline: Thursday, December 18, 2014– 2:00 P.M. 

 
The Town is soliciting proposals from qualified environmental professionals (QEPs) to assist in obtaining the Maine 
Department of Environmental Protection (MEDEP) “Certificate of Completion” for the planned Wood Island 
cleanup in accordance with the MEDEP Voluntary Response Action Program (VRAP).    
 

RFP information is available on line at www.kittery me.gov, and between 8:00 am to 6:00 pm Monday thru 
Thursday, except Tuesday, at the Planning Office located in Kittery Town Hall, 200 Rogers Road. Questions, please 
contact Chris DiMatteo at (207) 475-1323  
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